
 

 

Transcribed letters between Walton Urban District Council and Crossley 
Motors Limited about acquiring a new ambulance, 1928. 

 

 

  



12th January 1928 
The Clerk,  
The Urban District Council, 
Walton-on-Thames. 
 

Dear Sirs, 

It has been our pleasure to forward you full details of our ambulances, 
and also to communicate with you on the 7th of November and the 9th of 
December. We regret that we have not yet been favoured with a reply, and 
as your enquiry is still on our books, we are anxious to learn whether you still 
have our ambulance under consideration.  

It may be that there is some point on which you require further details, 
and if you will write us we shall be glad to send you all the information you 
require. 

We shall be interested in hearing from you and await the favour of your 
reply. 

Your faithfully,  

for CROSSLEY MOTORS LIMITED. 

            
      A M Robertson 

Sales Manager. 

  



 

15th. Feb. 1928 
The Clerk, 
The Urban District Council, 
WALTON ON THAMES. 
 

Dear Sir,  

We have written on several occasions in connection with your recent 
enquiry for particulars of our Six-cylinder and 25/30.h.p. Ambulance and 
although we have no wish to trouble you unduly in this matter we should 
appreciate a line from you letting us know whether there are any further 
details which we can give you. 

Yours faithfully,  
For CROSSLEY MOTORS LTD., 
 
A M Robertson  
Sales Manager. 



 

16th February 28. 

Dear Sirs, 

Motor Ambulance. 

In reply to your Sales Manager AME/ED of the 15th inst. My council do 
not propose to purchase a Crossley Ambulance and there is therefore no 
information on the subject which is required from you. 

Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Messrs. Crossley Motors Ltd., 
GORTON, 
MANCHESTER. 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th April 1928. 
The Clerk, 
Urban District Council, 
WALTON. 
Surrey. 
 
Dear Sir, 

We understand that you are in the market for a Motor Ambulance, 
and as we are very anxious to quote we should be glad if you would be 
good enough to furnish us with full particulars of the vehicle which is 
required.  

Thanking you in anticipation. 

Yours faithfully,  

For CROSSLEY MOTORS LIMITED 

Sales Manager. 

[signed] 



 

Ist May 28. 

Dear Sirs, 

In reply to your Sales CEC/MB of yesterday’s date. I beg to inform 
your that my Council have already arranged to purchase a motor 
ambulance.  

Yours faithfully, 

[signed] 

 

Messrs. Crossley Motors Ltd., 
Gorton, 
MANCHESTER. 
 


